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THE HILL TOP CONNECTION 
 June 28, 2019 

                                                Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Colleagues- 

   As announced earlier this month by Commissioner Delphin-Rittmon, I will be retiring from my position as CEO on July 

1
st
. In my 31 years with DMHAS (formerly DMH), I have been honored and privileged to serve the Mission of the 

Department in addressing the mental health and addiction recovery needs of the individuals who seek our services. At the 

same time, I have been inspired by your daily dedication and commitment to both improving the lives of the individuals 

we serve and also supporting and collaborating with one another in achieving that goal. Working together we have created 

a community committed to the common goal of making a difference in individuals lives as they embrace their recovery 

from the challenges presented by mental illness and/or addiction. I am honored to have been part of this important work 

with you, I wish each and every one of you all the best in the future and I thank you for your hard work and commitment 

to the individuals served by our CVH community. 

 

 

          

 Sincerely, 

 

Helene M. Vartelas 

Chief Executive Officer    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


